
A weekly newsletter with news and 
information for SUNY Niagara Students.   
It can also be found on the web 
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/weeklywolf/  
 

 
For Week of September 1, 2025 Fall Semester Begins Tuesday, September 2 

 
 

Welcome to the Fall 2025 Semester at SUNY Niagara! 
Double check your schedule in BANNER prior to attending class to see if any rooms have been 
changed.   

 
Sanborn Campus Parking:  

For our Sanborn friends who will be driving, 
we recommend that you park in the back of campus (Lot 4 or 5).  Be sure to read the signs and only park in the student-designated 
areas.  
For our NFCI Friends: Two entrances at NFCI – parking ramp – 3rd floor and Front entrance on Old Falls Street.  If you are driving, 
please park in the parking ramp and have your ticket validated at the reception desk at NFCI on the first floor. 

 
Shuttle Schedule for Fall 2025:  
Please visit   https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/shuttle/  for the most recent schedule and the tracker.  Tracker tells you where the shuttle 
is in real time.  
 

Student Success Center News: 
If you are looking for help with success coaching, career or job information, internships, setting up course schedules, study abroad, 
transferring to a 4-year college, or have a random concern that needs attention, head to the Student Success Center.  
All of the great staff we have are here to assist you. Call, email, or drop by and we will make sure your needs are met. We truly look 
forward to working with you! We wish you the best this semester and beyond. 
Phone: 716-614-6290, Email: studentsuccess@niagaracc.suny.edu  
 

 

Career and Transfer Services: 
Career Services features extensive resources and career planning assistance to help our students obtain their personal and 
professional goals.  We can help each step of the way, starting with career exploration to interview preparation, and everything in 
between.  We have strong relationships with local employers who visit our campus each semester to engage in networking 
opportunities, and they are eager to hire our students! 
We encourage all students to take advantage of the resources, services, and events that we offer.  For further information, or to make 
an appointment with our Career and Transfer Coordinator, please contact our office at 716-614-6814. 
Here’s what is happening this week with Career and Job Placement Services:  
 

College Is Closed Monday, September 1 for Labor Day 
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Student Life Events:  
Welcome to TrippConnect! 
   
Embark on a thrilling journey at SUNY Niagara where every day is filled with excitement and new opportunities! From immersive 
classroom experiences to spirited campus events, the atmosphere is always alive. TrippConnect is the central hub for the SUNY 
Niagara Community to discover spotlighted events, engage with clubs and organizations, and uncover exciting involvement 
opportunities.  Navigate the links to immerse yourself in captivating student groups, stay updated on thrilling events, access essential 
resources, and stay informed about today's exciting happenings! Get ready to ignite your college experience and make unforgettable 
memories! 
 

Public Safety:  
The SUNY Niagara Public Safety Department is located in G-106 on the Sanborn Campus. We are on the North side of G-building, 
near the Student Hub, and have a blue light at our building entrance located near the traffic circle between housing and the Sanborn 
Campus. SUNY Niagara Security is located at the reception desk at the Niagara Falls Culinary Institute on the East side of the atrium. 
 
Lockers:  
If you want to rent a locker, you must go to Public Safety.  Didn’t get your ID yet?  Stop down to Public Safety TODAY with a copy of 
your schedule and another form of ID.  You will need your ID for access to printing, the Library, FREE events and food! 
Public Safety on Sanborn is in G-Building and Public Safety at NFCI is at the Front Desk area. 
 

SUNY Niagara Barnes & Noble Bookstore (Sanborn): 
  

SUNY Niagara Barnes & Noble Bookstore (NFCI): 
Alysha Brizzell, Assistant Store Manager 
Barnes & Noble Stores at SUNY Niagara 
 

Academic Programs: 
 
Athletic & Intramural News: 
Visit the webpage for the current listing of events and activities.  Zumba every Monday at 5 pm!  

 
Henrietta G. Lewis Library: 
https://libguides.niagaracc.suny.edu/welcome  

 
Dining Services Hours: 
Dining Commons:  
Monday-Friday: 8:30am-7pm and Saturday & Sunday: 11:30am-2:30pm 
 
Commons Café:  
Monday-Thursday: 7:30am-5pm* and Friday: 7:30am-2pm 
*Closing time subject to change 
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We are excited to share that SUNY Niagara is partnering with the United Way of Greater Niagara to take part in their 14-Week Equity 
Challenge, now in its fourth year. 
 
This FREE online learning experience is designed to give individuals and groups the opportunity to explore issues of race, equity, and 
social justice—and reflect on how they shape the places where we live, learn, and work. 
Course content has been developed by Niagara University Professor David B. Taylor, Ph.D and each week, beginning September 8th, 
participants will receive a new topic along with about 20 minutes of curated materials, including articles, videos, and podcasts, that 
encourage reflection and inspire meaningful action in daily life. 
By joining the challenge, you’ll be learning alongside members of our college and broader community, engaging in important 
conversations, and helping to build a more inclusive future. 
 
How to Participate 
Click on image above  
Weekly content will be shared directly to your email and will also be posted at www.uwgn.org/equity. 
 
We encourage all students to register, invite family and friends, and take this challenge together because real change starts with 
learning and grows through community.  Thank you for your support in making SUNY Niagara a place of inclusion and belonging. 
 
 
WANT TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE ON Campus? 
The JEDI Committee (Justice, Equity, Diversity & Inclusion) is looking for a student representative to join us for the 2025–2026 
academic year! We meet just once a month, and your voice will help make SUNY Niagara a more inclusive and welcoming institution 
for everyone. 
 
Interested? Email Jonathan Bellomo, Assistant Director of Human Resources, Equity and Organizational Development at 
jbellomo@niagaracc.suny.edu  
Jonathan Bellomo, SPHR 
Assistant Director of Human Resources 
 
 

Printing On Campus: 
SUNY Niagara Print Initiative – What You Need to Know 
 
SUNY Niagara has joined SUNY’s system-wide Print Initiative to make printing more sustainable. This effort will help us reduce paper 
and supply use, lower carbon emissions and conserve valuable resources like trees and water. 
 
What’s Changing: 
Print jobs will no longer print automatically. Instead, your job will be sent to a secure cloud queue called Pharos Print. You will then 
release your document at one of the four designated printer locations below using your personal passcode: 
· ACE (D-201) · E-Commons · Lewis Library (D-200) · NFCI Student Computer Lab (Room 255) 
 
Getting Started: 
Visit one of the designated printer locations above and look for the “How to Set Up Your Pharos Print Account” instructions. 
Printing Going Forward: 
 
When printing, select “SUNY Niagara Secure” as your printer. Go to a designated location and release your print job by entering your 
personal Pharos passcode directly on the printer display. 
 
Need Help? 
If you run into issues, please refer to the troubleshooting tips and support contacts on the instruction pages. Thank you for supporting a 
more secure and sustainable printing system at SUNY Niagara. 
The Print Initiative Team 
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Remember, SUNY Niagara cares about your success.  Have a great Fall 2025 Semester.  


